ED and MARY LAUTARD

18 June 2018

Hand delivered to Corporate Officer at the Public Hearing on June 18, 2018. The mayor read this documentalloud during the hearing.

Mayor and Council

City of Grand Forks, B.C.

Re: Open House and Public Hearing - CANNABIS

18 June 2018

We are profoundly concerned about bylaws being developed by the City of Grand Forks on the cannabis issue. Enforcement of bylaws will be challenging.

It is our conviction that public smoking of cannabis must be banned within city limits.

Sincerely,

Ed Lautard

Ed. Karetan

Mary D.Lautard

Many Dlantard